
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scheduled to Serve 
June 5 

SERMON 

Steve Powers 

PRESIDE & PRAYER 
Shannon Brownfield 

 READING SCRIPTURE 
Robert Williams 

CLOSING PRAYER 

Ron Lenderman 

SONG LEADER  
9 am-David Bell 

6 pm- Travis Prewitt 

TECH BOOTH 
David Keown 

USHERS  

David Kernodle & Roger 

Paul 

NURSERY WORKERS 
David & Jett Glenn & Cris Williams 

SERVERS:  
Maddox Bell, Will Clark, Patrick 

Clark, Roger Cunningham, 

Micah Hart, Tony Mangrum, 

Raymond Stills & Rick 

Quattlebaum 

Countryside Asst. Living 
Clint Howard, Joseph 

Jenkins & Jerry Peters 
WEDNESDAY, June 8 

DEVOTIONAL 
Scott Miller 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Brian Calvert 

PRAYER 

Jason Hart 
SONG LEADER 
Travis Prewitt 

TECH BOOTH 
David Keown 

ELDER OF THE MONTH 

Scott Miller 

DEACON OF THE MONTH 

David Glenn 

WORSHIP LEADER 

Sawyer Deakins 
 If you are scheduled to 

serve, and you are not able please 
contact your worship leader before 

Sunday. 

 

 
 

June 5, 2022 

 

 

Check out our website:  
www.thenorthsidechurchofchrist.org 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

870-741-3092  P.O. Box 757  Harrison, AR 72602 

 

 

Michele Carroll- recovering from foot surgery. 
Mary Chaney- has gangrene in her leg that she had a partial amputation on. 

Margaret Cheek- Judy Peters sister-in-law, will be having a heart ablation in a few weeks. 

Joan Drewery- struggling with her Multiple Sclerosis. 

Tim & Teresa Haynes- both have Covid. Teresa takes immunosuppressants so pray they 

have no complications. 
Eula McKinney Family- over the loss of Eula. 

Sue Mangrum- is making some progress but will remain in Hillcrest a few more weeks 

getting therapy. 
Brenda Patton- has been in the hospital with extreme health issues. 
Bob & Carolyn Seesengood- Both have Covid. Carolyn is getting better but Bob is still 

weak. 

Heath Taylor- recovering from back surgery. Suffering from a lot of leg pain. He will be off 
work for about 2-3 months. Continued prayers are appreciated. 

 

 
 

Family Announcements 

 

 

 

  Wednesday, 
June 8 after 
classes we are 
going to have a 
small going 
away reception 
in the parking 
lot for the 
Elledge family.  

 

 Prayer Request 

 

 


